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WELCOME ROCKPOINT! 
We pray that you will have a meaningful encounter with God 
as we worship our Lord together!  Please join us in Fellowship 
Hall for a time of coffee and bagels immediately following 
the service this morning. We extend a special welcome to 
anyone visiting with us today!   
 
KIDS WORSHIP:  Kids will enjoy our ministries designed for 
every age to learn more about Jesus!  Pebbles Nursery is for 
children ages birth-2 and is located in Room 101.  Preschool 
ROCK is available for preschool children ages 2-5 throughout 
the service in Room 103.  Children in grades K-5 are welcome 
at Kid’s ROCK located in our Lower Level, Room B01. They are 
dismissed after participating in morning worship.  Safe and 
secure check in for ages 2-5th grade is located in our lobby.  
Guests are invited to attend!  SUNDAY SCHOOL and ROCK 
YOUTH GROUP will resume in September.   

 
PRAYER AND PRAISE 

 
Pray for comfort, peace and strength for Marilyn Gardenier 
who has been struggling with her health.   

 

Pray for Lorinda Leon who is battling breast cancer.  Pray that 
the medications will be effective and have minimal side 
effects.  Pray for wisdom for the doctors as they treat her and 
complete healing for Lorinda. 
 

Audrey Vogel is undergoing a series of procedures on her hip.  
Pray for effective treatment, relief from pain and complete 
healing. 
 

Sheri Mulcock will be having back surgery this Tuesday, July 
30.  Pray for a successful surgery and a quick and complete 
recovery. 

 



 
Pray for comfort, strength and healing for those with cancer: 
Michael Ays, Ruth Aupperlee, Luann De Young, Faith Noah, 
Deb Steyling, Lynn Stalter, Ben Veenema and Marina.
 

Pray for our shut in members and for those with ongoing 
medical concerns, such as John Dyk, Barb Fischer, Marilyn 
Gardenier, Sharon Soder and Audrey Vogel. 

 
ROCKPOINT NEWS 

 
Justin Bordogna will be leaving for Okinawa, Japan in the 
next week to start teaching English at a Christian school.  We 
wish him well and pray that he will have a smooth transition 
to his new ministry opportunity in Japan! 
 

What’s better than a 
summer carnival with bounce houses, an 
obstacle course, a ninja course, dunk tank, 
carnival games, hot dogs and snow cones?  
A carnival that has all of that FOR FREE!  

That’s right, join the Crossroads staff, campers and families at 
CARNIVAL NIGHT here at Rockpoint Church on Wednesday, 
July 31 from 6-8pm.  ALL are invited! See ya there! 
 

Join the Crossroads Summer Camp 
Drama Club as they present Frozen Jr. on 
Friday, August 9 at 7pm and Saturday, 
August 10 at 3pm.  Admission is free! 

 
Your prayer support is crucial for our summer ministries.  
Please include daily prayer for CROSSROADS, which meets 

weekdays from 9:30 - 2:30 p.m. through August 16. 
 

 



                 

 

 

 
The Wednesday morning Men’s Bible Study will not meet next 
week.  They will resume on Wednesday, August 7. 
 
New Hope Community Ministries is looking for food pantry 
donations of: Knorr pasta or rice side dishes, Hamburger 
Helper side dishes, baking items such as cake or cookie mixes, 
syrup and pancake mix, feminine hygiene (pads or panty 
liners) and hand soap.  
 
Follow us on Instagram for the latest news and photos here at 
Rockpoint! @rockpointnj, @kidsrockpoint, @gemsrockpoint 

 

 

Livestream is available every Sunday on YouTube or 
Facebook LIVE (search Rockpoint Community Church). 
 


